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I think what has been proposed is to install a bar across the front of the launch area that has a pvc pipe over the steel
bar. The pvc pipe will roll on the bar to allow a person the back up a small boat the bar then roll off the boat into the
water. They could then wench the boat back over the bar into the their trailer. One of these units has been installed in
Northwest Bay and Garnet Lake.
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